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=7 JUN 2016

[lana Daniels
fvi-request-4081-b2305597 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Daniels

Thank you for your email of 30 May 2016 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following:

e | would like to receive a copy of the National plan for the Education of Deaf Hearing
Impaired Children and Young People in Aotearoa New Zealand Draft National Statement of
2012,

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

In order to progress your request the Ministry needs to clarify what report you are seeking. We
have identified two documents, either of which you may be interested in.

The first document is the 2010 version of the ‘National Plan for the Education of Deaf Hearing
Impaired Children and Young People in Aotearoa New Zealand’. As far as we are aware, this is the
latest version.

The other document that we have identified was published in 2012, and is titled, ‘Responding to
the Wilson Report 2011 — Services to Deaf and Hard of Hearing Children National Statement of
Direction 25th September 2012.’

If you have any further questions you can contact me at Steve.Groom@education.govt.nz.

We will continue to work on your request once we hear back from you.

Yogr‘7a sincerely
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Steve Groom
Group Manager
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services

OIA: 1003444
National office, Matauranga House, 33 Bowen Street, Wellington 6011
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